Fiat response to concerns about allegations that Fiat and other car manufacturers do not observe human rights in sourcing metals
23 Mar 2010
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Fiat to respond to the following report:

- “Automakers not driven by responsibility,” SOMO, 24 Feb 2010:

http://somo.nl/news-en/automakers-not-driven-by-responsibility/ 
Fiat sent the following statement to the Resource Centre:

Thank you for bringing to our attention the paper SOMO prepared on “Top Ten Car Manufacturers: A CSR Analysis”.  

With reference to the information reported on your report we give you an update of Fiat Group activities related to the supply chain.

First of all we would like to underline that we are continuously striving to spread our Sustainability Guidelines and culture among our suppliers.

In 2009, in order to assess the compliance of our suppliers to Fiat Group Code of Conduct and Sustainability Guidelines we have distributed and evaluated 162 self assessment questionnaires and conducted 26 environmental and social audits.  The results of these audits didn’t reveal any violation of fundamental human rights. 

This activity does not stop and this year audits will be increased up to 65.

Moreover in February 2010 the new Code of Conduct, containing Fiat Group endorsement to the UN Declaration on Human Rights, the relevant ILO Conventions and the OECD Guidelines for Multinational Companies, has been approved.

Fiat firmly believes that responsibility is a 360° commitment that does not stop at the factory gate but that should positively influence all business relationships and it is committed to promoting and spreading responsible behavior along the entire supply chain. One of the Fiat Group’s strategic objectives is to build a relationship with suppliers that goes beyond a purely commercial transaction to form a lasting and mutually beneficial collaboration with highly qualified partners that share the same principles.












